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13 September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
May I take this opportunity to introduce myself as the Leader of Year 5.  I am delighted to report 
that the children have settled very well with routines clearly established and new friendships 
formed. 
  
On Wednesday 27 September 2023, all Year 5 children will attend a ‘New Beginnings Service’ 
which will welcome them formally to Edward Peake C of E (VC) Middle School. 
  
As the church is currently having a new heating system fitted, we will hold the service this year in 
the school hall from 2:30pm until 3:10pm approximately. The children will then need a few 
minutes to return to form rooms to collect their belongings, but if you are attending you may then 
take your child home. 
 
We warmly invite parents/carers to attend. Please be aware that the only parking available 
onsite is for those with exceptional circumstances, for example blue badge holders. Please email 
the front office on info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk to request a space and await a response.  
 
Please complete the google form below if you are planning to attend the service. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetMzhMY-
2tmx__zEI0QLNCbqBZ6I0OHzuL60Dy3ZmciDrcFQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 

  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss S Mall 
Leader of Year 5 
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